STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA A 2 POST OFFICE 80X 1380
GOVERNOR ugust 26, 1985 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 393-6161

Cabot Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Mr. Rodney C. Boyd
Box 5001

Pampa, TX 79065

SUBJECT: J.L. Reed #2-A Sec 35, T13S, R37E
Dear Mr. Boyd:

Our records indicate that the cementing committed to on wells
near your proposed SWD well J.L. Reed #3-G 35-13-37 SWD-286, has been
completed on the following:

New Mexico C State #1

New Mexico C State #2

Howard Fleet #2

Your August 19, 1985, letter outlining your attempt to perforate and
squeeze the J.L. Reed #2 has been reviewed and we feel that any
further attempt at squeezing is unwarranted at this time.

I am of the opinion that a satisfactory effort to squeeze this well
has been made and that the recementing requirements have been met.
have been met. '
Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION<DIVIS}DN
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Jerrs Sexton
Supervisor, District I

JS/ED

cc: Mike Stogner, OCD Santa Fe
File



